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Wednesday 14™ June

Dear Parents/Carers,

As many parents will be aware, we have had a difficult week in school with many
potential cases of Covid-19. We just wish to reassure you that we are continuing to
adhere to the school’s risk assessment, follow the Government guidelines and advice
the Department for Education. You will always be notified if any positive cases for
pupils or staff require further action relevant to your child.

Qur priority continues to be that your children are safe and can attend school for as
many days as possible. We appreciate your patience and understanding whilst we
fully check the details on each individual case. As we would hope you realise, we can
only act on the information we have, when we have it. We would ask that you
continue to trust that we are acting responsibly and taking swift action when
needed.

Thank you for your continued support.
Kind regards,

Qalloatc, Vool

Mrs Hallsworth & Mr Hetherington
Head of School Executive Head



